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VBS To Mars and Beyond was a huge success!! 

We want to give a huge THANKS to our entire church for making it possible. So 

many came together to make this happen!  Thanks to the cookie bakers, 

decorators, planning crew, cleaning crew, art leaders, story tellers, music 

makers and game creators!!  Thanks to all the youth, parents, scouts, staff and 

grandmas and grandpas!  You all went far beyond expectations!! 


